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General Election Meeting 5/15/24 

Minutes 

19 people attended the virtual meeting 

Alex Nguyen gave a presentation concerning the Taxpayer Protection and Government 

Accountability Act on the November ballot.  

Walt Hagedohm presented a new slate of nominees for the new Executive Board and asked for 

any objections.  No objections were presented, so the Board was instilled to include: 

• Walt Hagedohm - Chair 

• Diane Delaney -Vice Chair 

• Audree Chapman - Secretary 

• Ben Di Benedetto - Member at Large 

• Kelli Couse – Member at Large 

• Rita Wyngarden – Member at Large 

• Joe Gosland – Member at Large 

Public Comments Included: 

Dierdre Frank voiced her concerns about the need for more communication and the need for 

more frequent meetings of our Board and/or committees.   

The Board is aware of the need for more communication with residents and stated that is the 

reason for requesting new volunteers for committee work.   

Ben raised concerns about air and soil pollution from the airport.  Leaks have gone underground 

to 3300 feet near Seaview Estates.  Deirdre suggested bringing it to the INCO.  

The current members of the Board are tasked with the communication concerns of the residents 

and look forward to improving many of these concerns and needs.  We also look forward to 

gratefully accepting volunteer work offered by members.  

 

 

 

 


